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To Catch a Highlander Karen Hawkins 2008-01-22 In this
sizzling romantic adventure, a daring Highland lass
plays a high-stakes game to keep the home she
loves...but ends up losing her heart instead. When her
father gambles away the family estate to darkly
dangerous Lord Dougal MacLean, Sophia MacFarlane is
determined to use her wiles to regain it. Forced to
stake the one thing she has left -- her virtue -- she
desperately hopes her skill can limit her losses to a
few kisses...no matter how hotly tempting Dougal turns
out to be. Dougal MacLean knows that Sophia has some
trick up her sleeve, but he can't resist the challenge - or her ravishing beauty. So when she proposes a card
game with most unusual stakes, Dougal is delighted to
accept. But as the game ends, Dougal and Sophia discover
they've wagered something even more precious -- their
hearts.
To Catch an Heiress Julia Quinn 1998-07-01 When Caroline
Trent is kidnapped by Blake Ravenscroft, she doesn′t
even try to elude this dangerously handsome agent of the
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crown. After all, she′s been running from unwanted
marriage proposals. Yes, Blake believes she′s a
notorious spy named Carlotta De Leon, but for six weeks
until her twenty-first birthday, when she′ll gain
control of her fortune, hiding out in the titillating
company of a mysterious captor is awfully convenient -and maybe just a little romantic, too. Blake
Ravenscroft′s mission is to bring "Carlotta" to justice,
not to fall in love. His heart has been hardened by
years of intrigue, but this little temptress proves
oddly disarming and thoroughly kissable. And suddenly
the unthinkable becomes possible -- that this mismatched
Couple might be destined for love.
Claiming the Duchess Sherry Thomas 2014-04-12 Clarissa,
the widowed Duchess of Lexington, has two great loves:
the reticent and reclusive Mr. James Kingston and her
faithful correspondent Miss Julia Kirkland, whom
Clarissa has never met. Now both Mr. Kingston and Miss
Kirkland are due to arrive at Clarissa’s house—and
Clarissa is about to find out that nothing of either is
as she has been led to believe… This is a short story of
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6,000 words. Tags secret identity romance, nobility,
second chance, rich, Victorian romance, Edwardian
romance, epistolary romance
The Smoke Thief Shana Abé 2005-09-27 For centuries
they’ve lived in secret among northern England’s green
and misted hills. Creatures of extraordinary beauty,
power, and sensuality, they possess the ability to
shape-shift from human to dragon and back again. Now
their secret—and their survival—is threatened by a
temptation that will break every boundary. . . . Dubbed
the Smoke Thief, a daring jewel thief is confounding the
London police. His wealthy victims claim the master
burglar can walk through walls and vanish into thin air.
But Christoff, the charismatic Marquess of Langford,
knows the truth: the thief is no ordinary human but a
“runner” who’s fled Darkfrith without permission. As
Alpha leader of the dra´kon, it’s Kit’s duty to capture
the fugitive before the secrets of the tribe are
revealed to mortals. But not even Kit suspects that the
Smoke Thief could be a woman. Clarissa Rue Hawthorne
knew her dangerous exploits would attract the attention
of the dra´kon. But she didn’t expect Christoff himself
to come to London, dangling the tribe’s most valuable
jewel–the Langford Diamond–as bait. For as long as she
could remember, Rue had lived the life of a
halfling–half dra´kon, half mortal–and an outcast in
both worlds. She’d always loved the handsome and willful
Kit from the only place it was safe: from afar. But now
she was no longer the shy, timid girl she’d once been.
She was the first woman capable of making the Turn in
four generations. So why did she still feel the same
dizzying sense of vulnerability whenever he was near?
From the moment he saw her, Kit knew that the alluring
and powerful beauty was every bit his Alpha equal and
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destined to be his bride. And by the harsh laws of the
dra´kon, Rue knew that she was the property of the
marquess. But they will risk banishment and worse for a
chance at something greater. For now Rue is his
prisoner, the diamond has disappeared, and she’s made
the kind of dangerous proposition a man like Kit cannot
resist. . . . In this bewitching novel, Shana Abé
transports us into a world of exhilarating romance and
magic.
The Burning Sky Sherry Thomas 2014-07-15 This special
ebook edition of Sherry Thomas's extraordinary romantic
fantasy debut, The Burning Sky—the first in the
Elemental Trilogy—features a repackaged cover for her
legions of romance fans and an excerpt from the sequel,
The Perilous Sea. Iolanthe Seabourne is the greatest
elemental mage of her generation—or so she's been told.
The one prophesied for years to be the savior of the
Realm. It is her duty and destiny to face and defeat the
Bane, the most powerful tyrant and mage the world has
ever known. This would be a suicide task for anyone, let
alone a reluctant sixteen-year-old girl with no
training. Guided by his mother's visions and committed
to avenging his family, Prince Titus has sworn to
protect Iolanthe even as he prepares her for their
battle with the Bane. But he makes the terrifying
mistake of falling in love with the girl who should have
been only a means to an end. Now, with the servants of
the tyrant closing in, Titus must choose between his
mission—and her life.
The Bride of Larkspear Sherry Thomas 2012-08-29 Don’t
miss this very steamy novella from acclaimed and bestselling historical romance author Sherry Thomas! To save
her family from the repercussions of scandal, a young
woman reluctantly marries a man she despises. Now she

2/10

Downloaded from claudiasnell.dev on August 10, 2022 by
guest

faces her wedding night… What she doesn’t know is that
her gorgeous bridegroom has long been desperately in
love with her. But he is too proud to expose his
yearning to her scorn. Now that he has her in his bed
and in his power, he is going to mount a determined and
dangerous assault… It will be a battle fought with
whispers, kisses, and the most intimate of touches, a
war between a woman defending the fortress of her heart
and a man determined to break down all barriers. Win or
lose, each clash will sear with pleasure…
Stage-Coach and Tavern Days Alice Morse Earle 2009-05-01
A comprehensive study, both light-hearted and serious,
of the enormous role of taverns and modes of travel in
colonial culture. Some of the chapters discuss the
Puritan ordinary, the tavern landlord, tavern fare and
tavern ways, signs and symbols, the tav
From Pinafores to Politics Florence Jaffray Harriman
1923 This autobiography details the life of Daisy Hurst
(Mrs. J. Borden) Harriman, a wealthy New York woman who
worked diligently for issues concerning working-class
women. Harriman was one of the women who lent her
financial support to the shirtwaist workers' strike in
1909. In addition, with Mrs. Oliver H.P. Belmont and
Miss Anne Morgan, she helped organize a strike meeting
of the WTUL at the Colony Club, the first women's social
club in New York City, which she also helped organize.
In 1912, she was named by Woodrow Wilson to serve on the
Federal Industrial Relations Commission.
Returns James Clifford 2013-11-04 Returns explores
homecomings--the ways people recover and renew their
roots. Engaging with indigenous histories of survival
and transformation, James Clifford opens fundamental
questions about where we are going, separately and
together, in a globalizing, but not homogenizing, world.
tempting-the-bride-fitzhugh-trilogy-3-sherry-thomas

It was once widely assumed that tribal societies were
destined to disappear. Sooner or later, irresistible
economic and political forces would complete the
destruction begun by culture contact and colonialism.
But aboriginal groups persist, a reality that
complicates familiar narratives of modernization.
History is a multidirectional process where the word
"indigenous," long associated with primitivism and
localism, takes on unexpected meanings. In these probing
essays, native people in California, Alaska, and Oceania
are shown to be agents, not victims, struggling within
and against dominant forms of cultural identity and
economic power. Their returns to the land, performances
of heritage, and diasporic ties are strategies for
moving forward, ways to articulate what can
paradoxically be called "traditional futures." With
inventiveness and pragmatism, often against the odds,
indigenous people are forging original pathways in a
tangled, open-ended modernity. Third in a series that
includes The Predicament of Culture and Routes, this
volume continues Clifford's signature exploration of
intercultural representations, travels, and now returns.
The Rake Suzanne Enoch 2009-03-17 A Regency romp about a
young lady who vows revenge on the rakish lord who loved
and left her, only to find herself unexpectedly caught
in Cupid′s net along with the handsome viscount when her
plan to love and leave him backfires.
The Duke's Perfect Wife Jennifer Ashley 2012-04-03 Lady
Eleanor Ramsay is the only one who knows the truth about
Hart Mackenzie. Once his fiancee, she is the sole woman
to whom he could ever pour out his heart. Hart has it
all--a dukedom, wealth, power, influence, whatever he
desires. Every woman wants him--his seductive skills are
legendary. But Hart has sacrificed much to keep his
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brothers safe, first from their brutal father, and then
from the world. He's also suffered loss--his wife, his
infant son, and the woman he loved with all his heart
though he realized it too late. Now, Eleanor has
reappeared on Hart's doorstep, with scandalous nude
photographs of Hart taken long ago. Intrigued by the
challenge in her blue eyes--and aroused by her charming,
no-nonsense determination--Hart wonders if his young
love has come to ruin him . . . or save him.
A Lady Awakened: Blackshear Family Book 1 Cecilia Grant
2012-10-01 Fans of Eloisa James, Sherry Thomas, Courtney
Milan and Grace Burrowes will adore Cecilia Grant's
emotionally rich and deeply passionate Regency romance.
Newly widowed and desperate to protect her estate from
her malevolent brother-in-law, Martha Russell conceives
a daring plan. Or rather, a daring plan to conceive. If
she has an heir on the way, her future will be secured.
Forsaking all she knows of propriety, Martha approaches
her neighbor, a London exile with a wicked reputation,
and offers a strictly business proposition: a month of
illicit interludes...for a fee. Theophilus Mirkwood
ought to be insulted. But how can he resist this siren
in widow's weeds, whose offer is simply too outrageously
tempting to decline? Theo endeavors to awaken this
shamefully neglected beauty to pleasure - only to find
her dead set against taking any enjoyment in the
scandalous bargain. Surely she can't resist him for
ever. But could her surrender open their hearts to the
most unexpected arrival of all...love? For more
powerful, sensual romance, lose yourself in the
Blackshear Family series: A Christmas Gone Perfectly
Wrong, A Lady Awakened, A Gentleman Undone, A Woman
Entangled.
The Battle Ground Ellen Glasgow 2010-11-01 Dive into a
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richly detailed historical romance that provides a
fascinating glimpse into nineteenth-century life in the
American South, with a sweeping perspective that
considers the challenges facing the working classes, the
landed gentry, and everyone in between. An engrossing
read for anyone who likes to learn from their romance
fiction reads!
A Rogue by Any Other Name Sarah MacLean 2012-02-28
'Fabulous' Eloisa James 'Smart, sexy, and always
romantic' Julia Quinn 'For a smart, witty and passionate
historical romance, I recommend anything by Sarah
MacLean' Lisa Kleypas What a scoundrel wants, a
scoundrel gets . . . A decade ago, the Marquess of
Bourne was cast from society with nothing but his title.
Now a partner in London's most exclusive gaming hell,
the cold, ruthless Bourne will do whatever it takes to
regain his inheritance - including marrying perfect,
proper Lady Penelope Marbury. A broken engagement and
years of disappointing courtships have left Penelope
with little interest in a quiet, comfortable marriage.
How lucky that her new husband has access to such
unexplored pleasures. Bourne may be a prince of London's
underworld, but he vows to keep Penelope untouched by
its wickedness - a challenge indeed as the lady
discovers her own desires, and her willingness to wager
anything for them . . . even her heart. This is the
first novel in the Regency romance Rules of Scoundrels
series by New York Time bestselling author Sarah MacLean
- perfect for fans of Lisa Kleypas and Eloisa James
*Winner of the RITA Award for Best Historical Romance in
2013* Rules of Scoundrels series: A Rogue by Any Other
Name One Good Earl Deserves a Lover No Good Duke Goes
Unpunished Never Judge a Lady By Her Cover Praise for
Sarah MacLean: 'Sarah MacLean has reignited the romance
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genre with a bolder edge' The New Yorker 'Funny, smart,
feminist and roastingly hot' BookRiot.com 'Do yourself a
favor and discover the compelling magic of Sarah
MacLean' Amanda Quick 'MacLean writes with an entirely
unique blend of elegance and ferocity that bursts from
every page' Entertainment Weekly 'Great chemistry,
intelligence and sparkling humor' RT Book Reviews
The Luckiest Lady in London Sherry Thomas 2013-11-05
From the superbly gifted Sherry Thomas comes this
beautifully written romance about a marriage of
convenience that turns inconveniently passionate...
Felix Rivendale, the Marquess of Wrenworth, is The Ideal
Gentleman, a man all men want to be and all women want
to possess. Even Felix himself almost believes this
golden image. But underneath is a damaged soul soothed
only by public adulation. Louisa Cantwell needs to marry
well to support her sisters. She does not, however, want
Lord Wrenworth—though he seems inexplicably interested
in her. She mistrusts his outward perfection, and the
praise he garners everywhere he goes. Still, when he is
the only man to propose at the end of the London season,
she reluctantly accepts. Louisa does not understand her
husband’s mysterious purposes, but she cannot deny the
pleasure her body takes in his touch. Nor can she deny
the pull this magnetic man exerts upon her. But does she
dare to fall in love with a man so full of dark secrets,
any one of which could devastate her, if she were to get
any closer?
How To Capture A Countess: Duchess Diaries 1 Karen
Hawkins 2015-05-07 A sensationally sexy and witty
Scottish historical romance from New York Times
bestseller Karen Hawkins. Perfect for fans of Julia
Quinn, Monica McCarty and Julie Garwood. The Duchess
Diaries are sure to delight: a dazzlingly romantic,
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sexy, and Scottish spin on fairytales. At seventeen,
Rose Balfour fell wildly in love with Lord Alton
Sinclair, nicknamed 'Lord Sin' for his notoriously
wicked ways. When an illicit kiss led to Rose
humiliating the rake in front of his laughing peers, she
was forced to escape to the obscurity of the Scottish
countryside. Six years later, Sin is intent on revenge.
Convincing his aunt, the Duchess of Roxburghe, to invite
Rose to her annual ball, he plans on making her the
laughing stock of high society. But he didn't expect
Rose to have bloomed into an alluring woman with the
power to turn his nefarious plans upside down. As Sin
and Rose enter a fiery battle of the sexes, it becomes
more heated and passionate at every turn. Eventually,
one will have to surrender ... but to vengeance, or
love's deepest passion? Don't miss the rest of the
Duchess Diaries series: Princess In Disguise, How To
Pursue A Princess, and How To Entice An Enchantress. And
mingle with more royalty in her fabulous Princes of
Oxenburg series.
Extra Bold Ellen Lupton 2021-06-25 Extra Bold is the
inclusive, practical, and informative (design) career
guide for everyone! Part textbook and part comic book,
zine, manifesto, survival guide, and self-help manual,
Extra Bold is filled with stories and ideas that don't
show up in other career books or design overviews. •
Both pragmatic and inquisitive, the book explores power
structures in the workplace and how to navigate them. •
Interviews showcase people at different stages of their
careers. • Biographical sketches explore individuals
marginalized by sexism, racism, and ableism. • Practical
guides cover everything from starting out, to wage gaps,
coming out at work, cover letters, mentoring, and more.
A new take on the design canon. • Opens with critical
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essays that rethink design principles and practices
through theories of feminism, anti-racism, inclusion,
and nonbinary thinking. • Features interviews, essays,
typefaces, and projects from dozens of contributors with
a variety of racial and ethnic backgrounds, abilities,
gender identities, and positions of economic and social
privilege. • Adds new voices to the dominant design
canon. Written collaboratively by a diverse team of
authors, with original, handcrafted illustrations by
Jennifer Tobias that bring warmth, happiness, humor, and
narrative depth to the book. Extra Bold is written by
Ellen Lupton (Thinking with Type), Farah Kafei, Jennifer
Tobias, Josh A. Halstead, Kaleena Sales, Leslie Xia, and
Valentina Vergara.
Ravishing the Heiress: Fitzhugh Book 2 Sherry Thomas
2013-10-10 Fans of Grace Burrowes, Liz Carlyle, Meredith
Duran, Sarah Maclean and Courtney Milan will be
enthralled by the dazzling talent of Sherry Thomas in
this emotional romance in which a kindhearted beauty
will do all in her power to make her arranged marriage a
real marriage. Millicent understands the terms of her
arranged marriage all too well. She becomes a countess
by marrying an impoverished earl, saving his family from
bankruptcy with her vast wealth. Because of her youth,
they have agreed to wait eight years before consummating
the marriage. Then they will beget an heir, after which
they will lead separate lives. It is a most sensible
arrangement. Except for one little thing. Somehow Millie
has fallen head over heels in love with her husband her husband, who plans to reunite with his childhood
sweetheart, as soon as he has honoured the pact with his
wife... Discover more of the acclaimed romance by Sherry
Thomas in the other books in her compelling Fitzhugh
trilogy, Beguiling the Beauty and Tempting the Bride,
tempting-the-bride-fitzhugh-trilogy-3-sherry-thomas

along with the highly praised The Luckiest Lady In
London.
Brain and Heart Dynamics Stefano Govoni 2020-10-16 This
ambitious and comprehensive handbook represents an
essential contribution to our current understanding of
interactions between heart and brain, a research topic
generating growing interest. Despite the increasing
awareness that neural mechanisms are the primary cause
of cardiac disease and its progression, therapy
continues to focus on end-organ protection and does not
approach the neural core of the problem. Growing public
health problems such as heart failure are still treated
with autonomic drugs that are 30-40 years old and simply
act on cardiac receptors. However, it has now been shown
that the progression of ischemic heart disease to heart
failure is mainly due to abnormal central responses to
incipient cardiac disease, with neural activation the
primary cause rather than the consequence of cardiac
remodeling. Written by leading international experts in
their respective research areas, the book presents a
variety of perspectives on the core topic: from social
and philosophical to gender-related aspects. It is
designed for a broad readership and includes dedicated
sections for cardiologists, psychiatrists, neurologists
and psychotherapists looking for a more insightful and
targeted approach to neuro-cardiovascular disease.
Reliques of Ancient English Poetry Thomas Percy 1887
Passions of a Wicked Earl Lorraine Heath 2010-10-26
“Lorraine Heath’s books are always magic.” —Cathy
Maxwell With Passions of a Wicked Earl, USA Today and
New York Times bestseller Lorraine Heath kicks off a new
series of delightfully sinful historical romance novels
featuring “London’s Greatest Lovers.” The first romantic
adventure involving the titled and rakish sons of a
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scandalous Dowager Duchess and their tales of passion,
pleasure, and love, Passions of a Wicked Earl concerns
the innocent and unfairly disgraced young wife of the
first brother and her brazen attempts to win back the
dashing rogue’s heart…by any means necessary!
Timebound Rysa Walker 2013 When a murder in the past
destroys the foundation of her present-day life, Kate
uses her genetic ability to time-travel to stop the
murder and attempt to change the timeline--which may
erase the memory of the boy she loves.
Tempting the Bride: Fitzhugh Book 3 Sherry Thomas
2013-10-10 Fans of Grace Burrowes, Liz Carlyle, Meredith
Duran, Sarah Maclean and Courtney Milan will be
enthralled by the dazzling talent of Sherry Thomas in
this thrilling romance in which a headstrong beauty is
rescued by the notorious rake she has always despised...
Helena Fitzhugh understands that the discovery of her
secret love affair will ruin her. So to save her
reputation, she reluctantly elopes with David
Hillsborough, Viscount Hastings. The notorious rake has
tormented her all her life. Helena has despised David
since they were children, but his pride has concealed a
life-long passion for the woman he has saved. When a
carriage accident robs Helena of her memory, the slate
is wiped clean and David dares to reveal his love. But
what will happen when Helena remembers and realises she
has fallen for a man she has sworn never to trust?
Discover more of the acclaimed romance by Sherry Thomas
in the other books in her compelling Fitzhugh trilogy,
Beguiling the Beauty and Ravishing the Heiress, along
with the highly praised The Luckiest Lady In London.
The Secret Pearl Mary Balogh 2005-11-29 BONUS: This
edition contains an excerpt from Mary Balogh's The
Secret Mistress. Mary Balogh has no equal when it comes
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to capturing the complex, irresistible passions between
men and women. Her classic novel, The Secret Pearl, is
one of the New York Times bestselling author’s finest–a
tale of temptation and seduction, of guarded hearts and
raw emotion…and of a love so powerful it will take your
breath away…. He first spies her in the shadows outside
a London theatre, a ravishing creature forced to barter
her body to survive. To the woman known simply as Fleur,
the well-dressed gentleman with the mesmerizing eyes is
an unlikely savior. And when she takes the stranger to
her bed, she never expects to see him again. But then
Fleur accepts a position as governess to a young
girl…and is stunned to discover that her midnight lover
is a powerful nobleman. As two wary hearts ignite–and
the threat of scandal hovers over them–one question
remains: will she be mistress or wife?
The Colonial Cavalier Maud Wilder Goodwin 1895
His at Night Sherry Thomas 2010-05-25 Love is hottest in
the darkness before dawn. Elissande Edgerton is a
desperate woman, a virtual prisoner in the home of her
tyrannical uncle. Only through marriage can she claim
the freedom she craves. But how to catch the perfect
man? Lord Vere is used to baiting irresistible traps. As
a secret agent for the government, he’s tracked down
some of the most devious criminals in London, all the
while maintaining his cover as one of Society’s most
harmless—and idiotic—bachelors. But nothing can prepare
him for the scandal of being ensnared by Elissande.
Forced into a marriage of convenience, Elissande and
Vere are each about to discover that they’re not the
only one with a hidden agenda. With seduction their only
weapon—and a dark secret from the past endangering both
their lives—can they learn to trust each other even as
they surrender to a passion that won’t be denied?
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Private Arrangements Sherry Thomas 2008-03-25 Love has
designs of its own.… To all of London society, Lord and
Lady Tremaine had the ideal arrangement: a marriage
based on civility, courteousness, and freedom—by all
accounts, a perfect marriage. The reason? For the last
ten years, husband and wife have resided on separate
continents. But once upon a time, things were quite
different for the Tremaines….When Gigi Rowland first
laid eyes on Camden Saybrook, the attraction was
immediate and overwhelming. But what began in a spark of
passion ended in betrayal the morning after their
wedding—and now Gigi wants to be free to marry again.
When Camden returns from America with an outrageous
demand in exchange for her freedom, Gigi’s decision will
have consequences she never imagined, as secrets are
exposed, desire is rekindled—and one of London’s most
admired couples must either fall in love all over
again…or let each other go forever.
Murder on Cold Street Sherry Thomas 2020-10-06 Charlotte
Holmes, Lady Sherlock, is back solving new cases in the
Victorian-set mystery series from the USA Today
bestselling author of The Art of Theft. Inspector
Treadles, Charlotte Holmes’s friend and collaborator,
has been found locked in a room with two dead men, both
of whom worked with his wife at the great manufacturing
enterprise she has recently inherited. Rumors fly. Had
Inspector Treadles killed the men because they had
opposed his wife’s initiatives at every turn? Had he
killed in a fit of jealous rage, because he suspected
Mrs. Treadles of harboring deeper feelings for one of
the men? To make matters worse, he refuses to speak on
his own behalf, despite the overwhelming evidence
against him. Charlotte finds herself in a case strewn
with lies and secrets. But which lies are to cover up
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small sins, and which secrets would flay open a past
better left forgotten? Not to mention, how can she
concentrate on only murders, when Lord Ingram, her
oldest friend and sometime lover, at last dangles before
her the one thing she has always wanted?
Delicious Sherry Thomas 2008 A rising political star,
Stuart Somerset gets more than he had bargained for when
he meets his talented new chef, Verity Durant, and finds
himself attracted to more than just her cooking
abilities. By the author of Private Arrangements.
Original.
Americanisms Maximilian Schele de Vere 1872
Back of the Throat Yussef El Guindi 2006-01-01 It is
Stafford's mission to suspend you in a constant state of
uncertainty: He unwinds a skein of conversations in
which everything you are told has to be taken on trust,
yet none of the characters is entirely to be
trusted...each scene subtly erodes the a Sex, drugs and
chamber music! OPUS considers the matter of music making
with an intimate, appraising eye, showing us the sweat,
the drudgery and the delicate balance of personalities
that lie behind the creation of a seemingly effortless
performance. An
The Art of Theft Sherry Thomas 2019-10-15 Charlotte
Holmes, Lady Sherlock, is back solving new cases in the
Victorian-set mystery series from the USA Today
bestselling author of The Hollow of Fear. As “Sherlock
Holmes, consulting detective,” Charlotte Holmes has
solved murders and found missing individuals. But she
has never stolen a priceless artwork—or rather, made
away with the secrets hidden behind a much-coveted
canvas. But Mrs. Watson is desperate to help her old
friend recover those secrets and Charlotte finds herself
involved in a fever-paced scheme to infiltrate a
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glamorous Yuletide ball where the painting is one
handshake away from being sold and the secrets a bare
breath from exposure. Her dear friend Lord Ingram, her
sister Livia, Livia’s admirer Stephen Marbleton—everyone
pitches in to help and everyone has a grand time. But
nothing about this adventure is what it seems and
disaster is biding time on the grounds of a glittering
French chateau, waiting only for Charlotte to make a
single mistake…
The Red Cross in Peace and War Clara Barton 2021-05-19
"The Red Cross in Peace and War" by Clara Barton.
Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide
range of titles that encompasses every genre. From wellknown classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to
forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature,
we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press
edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to
boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our
goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and
accessible to everyone in a high-quality digital format.
Not Quite a Husband Sherry Thomas 2009-05-19 Sherry
Thomas is one of the hottest new voices in historical
romance, garnering the highest praise from today’s
bestselling writers (“Entrancing.” —Mary Balogh;
“Ravishingly sinful, intelligent and addictive.” —Eloisa
James). Now Sherry delivers this powerful story of a
remarkable woman and the love she thought she’d never
find—with the man she thought she’d lost forever.… Their
marriage lasted only slightly longer than the
honeymoon—to no one’s surprise, not even Bryony
Asquith’s. A man as talented, handsome, and sought after
by society as Leo Marsden couldn't possibly want to
spend his entire life with a woman who rebelled against
propriety by becoming a doctor. Why, then, three years
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after their annulment and half a world away, does he
track her down at her clinic in the remotest corner of
India? Leo has no reason to think Bryony could ever
forgive him for the way he treated her, but he won’t
rest until he’s delivered an urgent message from her
sister—and fulfilled his duty by escorting her safely
back to England. But as they risk their lives for each
other on the journey home, will the biggest danger be
the treacherous war around them—or their rekindling
passion?
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having
been born a freeman, and for more than thirty years
enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold
into Slavery, where I remained, until happily rescued in
the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of twelve
years—it has been suggested that an account of my life
and fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public."
-an excerpt
Miss Moriarty, I Presume? Sherry Thomas 2021-11-02
Charlotte Holmes comes face to face with her enemy when
Moriarty turns to her in his hour of need, in the USA
Today bestselling series set in Victorian England. A
most unexpected client shows up at Charlotte Holmes’s
doorstep: Moriarty himself. Moriarty fears that tragedy
has befallen his daughter and wants Charlotte to find
out the truth. Charlotte and Mrs. Watson travel to a
remote community of occult practitioners where
Moriarty’s daughter was last seen, a place full of lies
and liars. Meanwhile, Charlotte’s sister Livia tries to
make sense of a mysterious message from her beau Mr.
Marbleton. And Charlotte’s longtime friend and ally Lord
Ingram at last turns his seductive prowess on
Charlotte—or is it the other way around? But the more
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secrets Charlotte unravels about Miss Moriarty’s
disappearance, the more she wonders why Moriarty has
entrusted this delicate matter to her of all people. Is
it merely to test Charlotte’s skills as an investigator,
or has the man of shadows trapped her in a nest of
vipers?
A Dance in Moonlight Sherry Thomas 2013-03-15 Don’t miss
this poignant novella from acclaimed and bestselling
historical romance author Sherry Thomas! “Searing,
tender and filled with passion, Sherry’s writing is
nothing short of a revelation.”—New York Times
bestselling author Lisa Kleypas After losing her
childhood sweetheart to another woman, Isabelle
Englewood is heartsick. But then something remarkable
happens: Upon arriving at Doyle’s Grange, her new home,
she meets Ralston Fitzwilliam, who looks almost exactly
like the man she cannot have. Come late at night, she
tells him, so I can make love to you pretending that you
are the one I love. Little does she realize what she is
about to unleash.
The Hollow of Fear Sherry Thomas 2018-10-02 As seen on
The Today Show! One of the best summer mystery picks!
Charlotte Holmes, Lady Sherlock, returns in the
Victorian-set mystery series from the USA Today
bestselling author of A Conspiracy in Belgravia and A
Study in Scarlet Women, an NPR Best Book of 2016. Under
the cover of "Sherlock Holmes, consulting detective,"
Charlotte Holmes puts her extraordinary powers of
deduction to good use. Aided by the capable Mrs. Watson,
Charlotte draws those in need to her and makes it her
business to know what other people don't. Moriarty's
shadow looms large. First, Charlotte's half brother

tempting-the-bride-fitzhugh-trilogy-3-sherry-thomas

disappears. Then, Lady Ingram, the estranged wife of
Charlotte's close friend Lord Ingram, turns up dead on
his estate. And all signs point to Lord Ingram as the
murderer. With Scotland Yard closing in, Charlotte goes
under disguise to seek out the truth. But uncovering the
truth could mean getting too close to Lord Ingram--and a
number of malevolent forces...
The Captain of All Pleasures Kresley Cole 2007-03-01 In
her exhilarating debut novel, Kresley Cole captures the
drama, passion, and boundless adventure of the high seas
-- as one fiery lass finds herself caught in a tide of
torrid romance. Raised as a free spirit aboard her
American sea captain father's majestic clipper ship,
willful Nicole Lassiter has never encountered an
obstacle she couldn't overcome -- until she meets
Captain Derek Sutherland. His sizzling kisses leave her
longing, but after they share a night of passion, his
subsequent disdain makes her blood boil. Nicole vows to
take her revenge -- by helping her father beat
Sutherland in a high-stakes competition: the Great
Circle Race from England to Australia. Nicole's scheme
is thrown overboard after her father is wrongly
imprisoned, yet she remains undaunted -- taking to the
high seas with her father's ship. But a storm wrecks her
plans, and she finds herself a virtual prisoner aboard
Sutherland's vessel. And while her mind tells her she
should escape, her body urges her to surrender...
Forever My Love Lisa Kleypas 1988 In the stunning sequel
to Kleypas' first romance, Where Passion Leads, Forever
My Love tells the story of a forbidden love between an
exquisitely beautiful French maid and a rakish English
lord. Kleypas' most powerful--and promising--romance to
date!
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